April 2016 Minutes

Ordeal: They are preparing for the April weekend, and are putting candidates into clans, if you want to be an Elangomat contact Steven Winn or Sean McLaughlin

Brotherhood: Sent out flyers to Ordeal members, and preparing for the April weekend.

Vigil: Vigil weekend was scheduled

Troop Rep: No report

Projects: Preparing for the April weekend, and card party on April 13th 7:00

Unit Elections: If you need an election then notify them, but they need more information with time and date. Have done many troop elections, and still having communication issues. Need more people to help out with the districts

Ceremonies: Preparing for the April weekend, the cast list has been set, Ceremonies and LLD are working together for a ceremony, and if you wish to take pictures of the ceremony do not leave your seat, or use flash

Costumes: Winter call out costumes ready for use looking for a youth chairman

Communication: Preparing radios for the April weekend, set a \$100 fee for usage if other people want to use them.

Nominations: Looking for people to run in the next election

Conventions: Have T-shirt designs for conclave, and need people to sign up for Conclave online Program Development: packets have been sent out for this month and next month if there are any concerns or questions email programdevelopment@octoraro.org

Camping Promotions: Updating a list of camping locations

Trail Crew: Had a good turnout for the Trail crew weekend, got a lot of work done

Winter Camp staff: No Report

LLD: Finalizing trainers for November LLD weekend, have a special program being organized with Chad Martin and the ceremonies team

Kitchen: Have menu prepared for April and June, and approved

Trustee: Need to replace the stove in the OA lodge

Banquet: Had a very successful Banquet

Day of Service: Will do a blood drive with a food drive on the side

WDHR: Dinning hall is almost finished, the doors need to go up, and the ceiling needs to be

finished

NOAC: Preparing for Noac 2018

Dance Team: Vacant

Cub Day: Council is starting their own cub day and we are partnering with them, and focusing more on retention of Cubs than recruitment

YPT: Preparing for the April weekend

90th Anniversary: The Hilldale sight has been cleared and we will be holding a ceremony On May 22nd from 4pm-5pm, approved a standard order of patches for the 90th anniversary.

Submitted by Tyler Rollins – Recording Secretary